
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CEA Test Update, Effective 3/28/2014 
 
Due to a manufacturer backorder of CEA reagent, all CEA specimens will be 
forwarded to Mayo Laboratories for testing.  If you need immediate CEA results, 
please contact the laboratory at (218)249-5200 for STAT specimen referral.  
 
 
 
 
 
If you have questions, please contact Kristin Baer, M.D. (218)249-5751, 
Chemistry Medical Director or Amber LaMourea, MT (ASCP) (218) 249-
5024, Immunology Technical Specialist.  
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